
CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

INVITATION OF BID 

 
 SUPPLY OF RECEPTION COUNTERS, LOGO WALL AND CHAIRS AT BRANCHES ACROSS PAKISTAN 

 
All concerned are informed that NBP’s tender notice for “Supply of Reception Counters, 
Logo Wall and Chairs at Branches across Pakistan” placed on NBP’s website (Ref: NT-
11/19/2018-2, dated 19-11-2018) and PPRA’s website (Ref: TS372421E, dated 20-11-
2018) and published in newspapers (English & Urdu) may please be treated as cancelled 
with immediate effect. New advertisement will be announced separately.   

This advertisement is available on NBP and PPRA websites. 
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